From:

Sent: Thursday, 6 April 2023 12:24 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: TRIMMED: FW: DA2022/0469
Categories: NBLPP

From:

Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2023 12:03 PM
To: 'planningpanels@nortthernbeaches.nsw.gov.au' <planningpanels@nortthernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: DA2022/0469

Palm Beach Fish & Chip Shop Development. / DA2022/0469

| am writing again to advise that | do not support the approval of this development in its current form.

The re submitted design shows insignificant alterations to the original plan and makes a mockery of both the
planning rules and the recommendations made by the planning panel.

We have planning rules in place for a reason and it is far to easy for developers to be given a free pass to ignore
planning rules.

This development is too high and bulky for its position, and it dwarfs Barrenjoey House.

Please do not approve this development as it currently stands.

Kind Regards,

Skye Beckett
Accounts & Administration

M: _
A: 42/4-7 Villiers Place, Cromer, NSW 2099

www.reflectivegardens.com.au






